
9. APSE SCOTLAND BUILDING AND HOUSING SEMINAR 2019 

 The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services 
seeking approval of the appropriate elected member attendance at the 
APSE Scotland Building and Housing Seminar 2019 at Dunblane Hydro, 
Perthshire on 7 and 8 February 2019. 

 The council were members of APSE and the Executive Councillor for 
Services for the Community was also the Chair of the APSE Scotland 
Building and Housing Advisory Group. 

 The Building and Housing Seminar 2019 was the premier Scottish APSE 
event in the year and included the annual apprentice awards dinner. 

 This year’s APSE Scottish Building and Housing Seminar was being held 
in Dunblane Hydro, Perthshire on 7 and 8 February 2019, with a copy of 
the programme attached to the report at Appendix 1. 

 The seminar would bring together a range of Scottish wide specialists 
from council’s, academics and others sharing award winning good 
practice in the promotion and delivery of effective and efficient local 
authority services. 

 It was recommended that Council Executive approves attendance by the 
Executive Councillor for Services for the Community and Councillor Frank 
Anderson at the APSE Scotland Building and Housing Seminar 2019, with 
appropriate officer support. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report 
 


